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From: leilin.sliu 
Sent: Friday, 16 December 2016 2:16 p.m.
To: Consultations
Cc:
Subject: APC fees 2017/2018

I would like to object to the proposed increase in APC fees by the Dental council.

I believe that an increase of over 20% in the past two years is not justifiable and puts a burden on registered
dentists.

The NZDA represents a large proportion of New Zealand dentists and therefore their submission should have been
seen as a submission from all its members.

Thanks and regards,
Leilin Schmidt Liu




